
City Council Special Meeting
May 23, 2023

A City Council special meeting was held on the above date at Cameron City Hall, McLane Municipal 
Center, 100 South Houston Avenue, 3rd Floor, Cameron, Texas with all officers and members 
present.

Mayor Harris called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

Schaumburg & Polk, Inc (SPI) reviewed the following bids received for the 2023 ARPA Water System
Improvement 6th Street, 8th Street and 10th Street BNSF RR Bores Project:

 Bull-G Construction, LLC $190,185.00
 EAS Development $225,907.50
 S-Co. Incorporated $245,280.00
 Terry Black Construction $262,336.00
 D & S Contracting, Inc $281,350.00

Upon review of qualifications, SPI recommends awarding the bid to Bull-G Construction.

There being no other business to consider, Council Member Deal moved to adjourn the meeting at
5:34 p.m. Council Member Fuchs seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.




